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May 20, 2025 
 
Terry Metler 
Camp Esther Applegate LDS 
240 Skyridge Drive 
Klamath Falls, OR 97603 
 
sent by email only 
 
Re: Water Storage and Distribution (PR#71-2024) 
 Camp Esther Applegate LDS (PWS ID#05174) 

Final Approval 
 
Dear Terry Metler: 
 
On May 19th, 2025, the Oregon Health Authority Drinking Water Services received 
confirmation that the above project was completed according to the plans submitted and 
conditions set forth in the June 12th, 2024, conditional approval letter and as-built 
inspection letter provided by Civil Engineering Environmental Services on May 19th, 2025. 
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this 
time, and the facility is approved for use. If you have any questions, please feel free to call 
me at 541-231-9077. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Zach Golik, PE 
Regional Engineer 
OHA-Drinking Water Services 
email 
 
CC:  Lance Lindow, Klamath County Public Health 
  


